
 
 

 November 25, 2013 
 
 
Department of the Army 
Commander, White Sands Missile Range 
ATTN: Mary E. Donahue  
 Radiation Safety Officer  
 BLDG 21225 TEDT-WS-SV-P 
White Sands Missile Range, New Mexico 88002-5158 
 
 
SUBJECT:  DECOMMISSIONING FINANCIAL ASSURANCE 

 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has received your updated Statement of Intent 

letter dated November 6, 2013 that was submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 30.35 to satisfy 

decommissioning financial assurance requirements for NRC License 30-02405-10.  No 

deficiencies were identified during the review.  Your financial assurance documents are in order. 

You can contact me at 817-200-1189 if you have any questions about this matter. 

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 

available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 

NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, Senior Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 
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